
 Term 4, Week 5 ‐ Tuesday, 13 November 2018 

 
PSSA State Cricket Carnival 
Last week Ellen Dolbel participated in the NSW State Cricket Carnival as a 
representative of the Western Region Cricket Team in Maitland where she 
played against the strongest female players in the state.  
 
Ellen started the carnival with 38 not out and continued her good batting 
form throughout the competition. Ellen was a wonderful ambassador for 
our school and for Western Region. Congratulations Ellen! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Remembrance Day 
Mr Smith, Ellen and Nicholas proudly represented Parkes Public 
School on Sunday morning at the Parkes Remembrance Day Service 
in Cooke Park.  

 

 
 
Wiradjuri Cloaks and Headdresses Exhibition 
Last week students had the privilege to view the Wiradjuri Cloaks 
and Headdresses Exhibition at the Parkes Shire Library. The cultural 
artworks were created by artists Lynette Riley and Diane  
Riley-McNaboe. Thank you Mr Lovett and the Parkes Rotary for 
making the viewing of this exhibition possible.  

 
 
 

MISSION STATEMENT 
Parkes Public School strives for 
excellence in the education of 

responsible and respectful students in 
a safe learning community. 

 

CONTACT US 
Principal 

Mr Ben Smith  
77-85 Currajong Street 
PARKES  NSW  2870 

Ph: 6862 1702; 6862 1867 
Fax: 6862 5047 

Email:  
parkes-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: 
www.parkes-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

PƭC ASSOCIATION 

President 
Mr Grant Orr: 
0428 643 282 

Secretary 
Mrs Sarah Wilkinson:  

0414 973 496 
Treasurer 

Mrs Michelle Bligh:  
0419 207 720 

 

 

 



 

K‐2 LITERACY AWARDS 
The children who received the literacy 
awards and capes at the assembly were:
   
Kindergarten  Brax Smith 
 Rhose Budd 

Year 1 Bradley Chambers-Lewis 

Year 2 Boyd Hutchins 
 Hayley O’Malley 
  

Current PBL Focus 
We are respectful, 

responsible and safe in the 
toilets! 

NBN  
This Wednesday, 14 November, there will be some preliminary work happening for the 
connection of the school to the NBN. There will be some disruption to the phone lines between 
7.00am and 2.00pm. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause parents and carers and 
thank you for your patience. 

Book Club - Issue 8 
Book Club, issue 8 order forms will be sent home this week. This will be the second last Book 
Club for the year and it will close on Tuesday, 27 November. 

Books make wonderful and lasting gifts for all members of the family throughout the year. Please 
have a look through the order forms as there are lots of great bargains. Some books are only 
$2.00! Thank you to everyone who has supported Book Club throughout the year. The library 
and our students have benefitted with many free resources as a result of your support. 

Thank you, Mrs Dolbel 
 

Sporting Trophies 
If your child received a sporting trophy sometime this year, please return it to the school office 
as soon as possible. Please do not send trophies to school with children as they can often be  
damaged in transit. It would be better if parents brought them in personally.  

Thank you, Mrs Dolbel 
 
 
Hot Shots Tennis NSW State Finals 
Good Luck to our Hot Shots Tennis team members who are Western Region winners and head to 
Homebush on Sunday to play in the State Finals against other regional winners. We wish them 
the best of luck! 
Team:  Ella McColl, Grace MacGregor, Belle Batt, Phoebe Forbes, Liliani Latu, Jett Johnstone, 
Taj Lovett, Samuel Riley and Rhys Thompson. 

 CONGRATULATIONS to the following students 
who gained a: 
White Merit Certificate 
 Harrison Glasson 5 Blue 

 Sophie Glasson 3/4 White 

 Ava Hamood 4 Blue 

 Tia Dunn 5 Blue 



 
 

DON’T FORGET  
 

K-2 Social 
Thursday, 29 November 

Year 2 Intensive Swimming 
Begins Monday, 3 December 

$18.00 for bus now due 
Gold Certificate Assemblies 

Wednesday, 5 December 
Year 3 Excursion  

Tuesday, 20 November 
Years 3-6 Socials 

Monday, 10 December 
Presentation Night 

Thursday, 13 December 
PBL Fun Fair 

Friday, 14 December 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Monday, 19 November .........  P&C Meeting at 6.30pm 

Tuesday, 20 November ........  Year 3 Excursion to Peak Hill Mine 

Wednesday, 28 November ...  Year 6 Whole Day Transition to   
  Parkes High School 

Thursday, 29 November ......  K-2 Socials 

Friday, 30 November  ..........  Christmas Street Parade 

Monday, 3 December...........  Year 2 Intensive Swimming begins 

Wednesday, 5 December .....  Gold Certificate Assemblies 

Monday, 10 December .........  Whole School Assembly at 9.15am 

 Year 3-6 Socials 

Thursday, 13 December .......  Presentation Night at 7.00pm 

Friday, 14 December ...........  PBL Fun Fair 

Monday, 17 December .........  Class Parties 

  Talent Show at 1.30pm 

 

 

 

School Uniforms for Parkes High  
 

Is your child starting Year 7 next year at Parkes 
High School?  

If so, why not get organised and purchase your 
uniform from the Parkes High School office  
now and receive a 5% discount until Friday, 

 14 December. 
Cash or Cheque only 

 Office hours  are 8.30am to 3.30pm and 
 enquiries can be made by  

contacting the school office on 6862 1844. 

Canteen News 
November Meal Deal - Summer Nachos Salad 
with a drink and fruit stick Corn chips with a fresh 
salsa of tomato, shallots, corn and pineapple 
topped with mild salsa sauce, cheese and if you 
choose, sour cream as well. Only $6.00! 

Change to recess hot food. With the warmer 
weather here hot food will not be sold unless it 
is pre-ordered. So, if your child would like chicken 
sticks, toasties or party pies please place a recess 
order on flexischools or in the order bins. This 
change will take effect on Thursday, 8 November. 

 

 

 

Name:  Natalie Bartijn 

Age: 12  

Class: 6 Red 

Teacher: Mrs Woolstencroft 

Teacher Comments: 
Natalie is a friendly member 
of our class. She enjoys art. 

Favourite activities: Playing games. 

What career interests you? I would like to be 
a teacher.  

 

Name:  Simon Hogan 

Age: 12 

Class:  6 Red 

Teacher: Mrs Woolstencroft 

Teacher comments: 
Simon is a quiet worker who 
always tries his hardest. He 
works well with others. 

Favourite activities: Scooter riding, playing 
sport. 

What career interests you? I would like to be 
a builder. 

  



Tea towel orders extended until this Thursday, 15 
November!  

Don’t miss out on this unique memento! Tea towels will also make a delightful and lasting 
present for grandparents or other family members. 


